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From: "Scott Kimura" <skimura@tenera.com>
To: <rbriggs@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 11/14/2005 10:30:59 AM
Subject: Los Osos Valley residents perspectives on sewer 

Mr. Briggs, attached is a letter for your files that I sent to the State
Board to reject the compromise that would allow the LOCSD a two-year
extension to find another site for the sewer. We are concerned that this
includes the possibility that it could be moved into Los Osos Valley. Shiley
Bianchi has the same letter, which she might have forwarded to you already.
We are also developing a signature list of all those in the CSA-I9 area (Los
Osos and Clark Valleys outside the LOCSD) who oppose the sewer moving out
town.

Scott Kimura


